Photo Exhibition with reference to Kashmir Solidarity Day is being held on
04 February 2022 between 9am to 5pm. The exhibition will be held in the
reception area at Consulate General of Pakistan, Toronto. The Consulate
General’s officials will guide the visitors to attend the photo exhibition in
accordance with the Ontario Government’s Covid related protocols.



